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JANUARY—-FEBUARY 2023
Greetings,
There has been a lot of changes to our ministry
church, we would like to share with you that God
has called us to plant a church in the Region of

Murcia, Spain.We returned to Texas at the end of
February for furlough in preparation for heading

to Spain in the near future.

We love Honduras and the people
of Honduras. It was hard for us to
leave.We had made lifelong friends
with Hondurans.We have seen
souls saved and seen lives changed
for the cause of Christ in Hondu-
ras., but we believe we must fol-

low the call of God wherever He
leads.

We have a clear direction on the area God wants us to plant a new
church.Thank you for your continued prayers and support. Our goal is
to raise funds for specific needs for the new work such as Spanish Bi-
bles, Hymnals, Gospel Tracts, John and Romans, etc. If you would like to
help with that in a special way, please contact us.

Thank you,
The Young Family



